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I ask that you strongly reconsider the intent to exclude transgender health care
 from Wisconsin's public employee health coverage. I was born and raised in
 Wisconsin and have many friends and family still there, some of whom will be
 directly effected by this and many of whom find this to be discriminatory as well
 as short sighted from an economic point of view.
I have always thought Wisconsin is better then this.
Jan Sauer
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